Castle Canoe Club Committee Meeting
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	Held at the Rosemary Branch Monday 2nd March 2009

 at 9 pm

	Present: 
David Ellis


Health & Safety (Duty Officer)

Lindsay Ellis


Membership Secretary

Ed Green


Club Secretary
Nick Fagerlund

Chair
Mark Rowe


Social Secretary

Ian Tokelove 

Web and Communications

Paul Wathan 

Treasurer

Apologies:
Jonathan Males 

Newsletter Editor




Amendment to Minutes of Meeting held on 2 February 2009:

The meeting was held at The York, Islington not the Rosemary Branch as noted on the previous meeting’s minutes.
Officers Reports:
Chair
No report

Nick confirmed he would not be standing for re-election at the AGM.

Social Secretary

No report

Mark confirmed he would not be standing for re-election at the AGM.

Treasurer
· To date in the financial year 2008/09 income received amounts to £4,185 and a further £100 was received from the pool session held prior to the meeting.
· We have expended £4,069
· Liabilities remaining are:

£125

this represents rent owing to GLL since the half year 

payment.

£532.42
this represents the cost for the club signage.

· There is £1,700 is the bank account.
· Paul confirmed he would not be standing for re-election at the AGM.
Health & Safety (Duty Officer)

· The duty rota has been published on the web page however, members are still not undertaking their duty
· Emails were sent out to everyone on the roster

· Sally & Toby Redington have both missed their turn as duty officer.
Vote taken and carried to suspend Sally & Toby for the rest of the club year
· A list of banned members is to be provided to the duty officer.  

· David confirmed he would be standing for re-election at the AGM.

Membership Secretary

· Club membership stands at 122
· Club signage – LJH has made contact with Wimbledon Signs who advise their former quote still stands ie £463 plus VAT for 2 signs.  These signs are to be installed::
· on fencing near the entrance of car park outside reservoir buildings

· at entrance off Green Lanes on posts under Pirate Club sign
Paul suggested the signage be decided upon by the Committee for the year 2009-2010.  Vote taken and carried to install signage now. 
· Lindsay confirmed she would be standing for re-election at the AGM.

Web and Communications

· Website updated and simplified.  Those members who had seen the updated site gave positive feedback.
· Ian is now responding to all email enquiries received via the Web.
· Ian confirmed he would be standing for re-election at the AGM.

Newsletter Editor

· 1. Printing:
· Hard copy of autumn newsletter is still not available in hard copy due to lack of printing options.
· 2. Latest issue:
· Request for articles for inclusion in the winter / spring issue to be distributed before the AGM.  
· Jonathan confirmed he would not be standing for re-election at the AGM.

Club Secretary
Ed confirmed he would be standing for re-election at the AGM.

Any Other Business:
Pool Sessions

· Monday 2nd February’s pool session was cancelled by Britannia Leisure Centre.
· Monday 2nd March’s pool session was closed 30 minutes before the agreed time by Britannia Leisure Centre.

Vote taken and carried to have a 2 hr pool session on 20 April.  Paul to book with Britannia Leisure.

Annual General Meeting
AGM to be held on Sunday 29th March

· David has booked a room at the West Reservoir from 1pm – 4pm for the AGM and will advertise the AGM to the club membership.
· Mark is to organise food and drink for the AGM.

· Proposals to be decided at the AGM

· Fold the club as of 31st March 2009 and donate the club asserts to Battersea Dogs Home (Proposer: Paul Wathan)
· Spend some of the club’s surplus funds on structured training which will actively engage the membership, e.g. 1,2 & 3 BCU star training (Proposer: Dave Ellis)

Next committee meeting
· To be agreed by the incoming Committee.
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